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New Orleans, LA 70119 

 
Crane Composites’ prioritizes delivering your company an uninterrupted 
flow of quality products, while working diligently to minimize the impact of 
the current inflationary environment. 
 
However, due to continued escalation in key material and other costs we 
are implementing a further adjustment to price. As a result, we will be 
increasing prices by 5% on all FRP panels and coils effective with orders 
shipped on or after August 1, 2022. Prices for Adhesives, Moldings, 
Sanigrid, and Kemply will not change at this time. 
 
We appreciate your support and thank you for your business.  We will 
continue to monitor this situation closely and provide you periodic updates 
as to pricing direction.  If you have any questions, please contact your 
District Sales Manager. 

 
Sincerely,   

  

 
  

 

 

Matthew Shields 
Vice President of Building Products  
Direct: (815) 467-8991 | mshields@cranecomposites.com 
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